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From: Bord

Sent: Thursday 28 November 2019 17:55

To: procbordemail

Subject: FW: ABP Ref. ABP-305948-19 / South Dublin County Council Ref. SD19A/0042

From: David Gilligan <david @gilliganarchitects.ie>

Sent: Thursday 28 November 2019 16:35

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Anthony Marston <anthony@marstonplanning.ie>

Subject: ABP Ref. ABP-305948-19 / South Dublin County Council Ref. SD19A/0042

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Further to a conversation with the Board earlier today it is our understanding that a third party
appeal has been lodged against the decision made by South Dublin County Council. A copy of
this appeal, it is our understanding was sent to Gilligan Architects at 20 Anglesea Road, Dublin 4
on the 22" November. We can confirm this notification letter and copy of the third party appeal
was never received.

We would therefore be grateful if this ABP notification and copy of the third party appeal could be
reissued with 4 weeks allowed for a response with immediate effect. We are of the strong and
considered opinion that the 4 weeks should be allowed from the new letter from the Board in the
interest of justice and right of the first party to adequately respond to the grounds raised by the
third party.

Many thanks in anticipation.
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David Gilligan

Gilligan Architects Ltd.

® +353 87 258 1361




